Student-Made Greeting Cards

Student Council is having a fundraiser to celebrate Earth Day, which is April 20.  Fairfield’s Student Council is made up of one student from each 2nd and 3rd grade class.   Each member designed the front of a blank greeting card depicting one of their favorite things in nature.     You can purchase a set of these 10 cards and envelopes for $3.00.  Student Council is going to vote on an “Earth Friendly” charity to donate the proceeds to.
To view the card images, visit Mrs. Keifer’s website at keiferreading.weebly.com and click on the “Student Council” page.  The images were done in black ink and will be printed on brightly colored paper. 
To order a set of our Earth Day greeting cards, please complete and return the form below.  Put it in an envelope with your payment:  cash or a check made out to “Fairfield Elementary School” and return it to school with your child.   All orders must be turned in by March 27.  Greeting cards will be sent home with students on or before April 17.   Thanks for your support!

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Student name:  ________________
Homeroom Teacher:  _______________
How many sets of greeting cards would you like?  
(10 cards per set/$3.00 per set)   ______________
Total payment included:  ___________
Parent Signature:  _______________________
  


